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Oak Lodge (EYFS building) update;

I am pleased to report that phase 1 has be completed and that phase 2 (internal work)
will begin on Monday. We aim to have this completed and ready for the children when
we return from October half term. We look forward to being able to show you the
plans and hard work that is going in to making it the perfect learning environment for
our youngest children. Once offically open, we will be open it up to parents

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs McArdle
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Thurs 26th Sept - Languages Day

Thurs 26th Sept - 3.30pm  Y4 Parents meeting for Winmarleigh Hall Trip

Friday 27th Sept - Harvest Worship and Breakfast

Weds 2nd Oct - 2.45pm Stay for a Story, Elm Class

Friday 4th Oct - Poetry Recital

Sunday 6th Oct - Clitheroe URC Church Service Reception & Y1

Monday 7th Oct - Individual school photographs

Thursday 10th Oct - 2.00pm Memory Cafe for Y3 Grandparents

DIARY DATES 



Flu immunisation
Wednesday 6 November 2024

This year, all pupils have the option to receive either the nasal flu or injectable vaccination.
Please can all parents access the link below to select the green YES for the nasal, the purple YES for

the injection or no if you do not wish your child to have either vaccination.
The link is now open and will close on 7th October.

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/2432d60a

THIS WEEK
Please remember to complete and return your child’s data collection

form  sent home today and to submit your permissions form online,

both by Friday 27th September:
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=FcrMnb_wd0uhGkiniZtMVyIpR7R8xctLow3344MbXBFUQzE5Tk5YQlFZOENWQ0JXU0NYWk9PMkJZNi4u

  Meeting for Year 4 parents
Winmarleigh Hall Trip

26th September - 3.30pm
 

Holiday Club is Back!
For bookings:-

https://enrolmy.com/progressive-sports-
south-lancashire/book-now/7-Barrow-

Primary-School-Holiday-Camp



Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

THIS WEEK

Star Awards

Headteacher Awards
Congratulations to the Mums from FOBS

who completed the ‘Born Survivor’ on
Saturday. They have raised £400 for FOBS.

Larch class had some special visitors,
new born chicks

We celebrated National Clean Up Day 2024

Years 2 & 6 enjoyed a 
fire safety talk


